Private College Sector Report March 19, 2020

In January, | shared the idea that our sector was planning to do a zoom-type meeting with all
members. Unfortunately, this did not take place. It is my hope, however, that this concept can be
implemented in the future, perhaps sooner than later, given the current COVID-19 pandemic.

Many of our colleges and universities are working through the changing dynamics of the COVID-19
situation. An email was sent to private college and university sector meeting to thank them for their
work in serving their students and institutions during this time. As a suggestion, they were asked to
keep a log of stories showing the good and positive ways we have been able to care for one another
through our individual or institutional actions. At some point in the future, | think we should share these
examples and stories within NEASFAA. They would provide some great content for future conference
sessions, as well as inspiration for strengthening our relationships with one another.

It has truly been a joy and privilege to be able to serve on the NEASFAA Board this year. | thank you for
this wonderful opportunity.

Respectfully,

Doug Watson
Private College and University Sector Representative



